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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2

Women Abiding in
Joy
12:00pm - 12:30pm
This is a women's
study/vlog lead by
Toni Nicholes. All
ladies welcome to
listen live and
comment.

3

Bible Study
9:30am - 10:20am
Sunday Morning Bible
Study. All are
welcome! Join us in
person or streamed
Live

Worship
10:30am - 11:45am
Worship our God with
us. Sing, pray, share,
and hear the word of
God. All are welcome
in person or streamed
live.

4 5 6

Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Evening Bible Class at
our normal meeting
location. Join us in
person or online!

7 8 9

Women Abiding in
Joy
12:00pm - 12:30pm
This is a women's
study/vlog lead by
Toni Nicholes. All
ladies welcome to
listen live and
comment.

10

Bible Study
9:30am - 10:20am
Sunday Morning Bible
Study. All are
welcome! Join us in
person or streamed
Live

Worship
10:30am - 11:45am
Worship our God with
us. Sing, pray, share,
and hear the word of
God. All are welcome
in person or streamed
live.

11 12 13

Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Evening Bible Class at
our normal meeting
location. Join us in
person or online!

14 15 16

Women Abiding in
Joy
12:00pm - 12:30pm
This is a women's
study/vlog lead by
Toni Nicholes. All
ladies welcome to
listen live and
comment.

17

Bible Study
9:30am - 10:20am
Sunday Morning Bible
Study. All are
welcome! Join us in
person or streamed
Live

Worship
10:30am - 11:45am
Worship our God with
us. Sing, pray, share,
and hear the word of

18 19 20

Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Evening Bible Class at
our normal meeting
location. Join us in
person or online!

21 22 23

Women Abiding in
Joy
12:00pm - 12:30pm
This is a women's
study/vlog lead by
Toni Nicholes. All
ladies welcome to
listen live and
comment.
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God. All are welcome
in person or streamed
live.

24

Bible Study
9:30am - 10:20am
Sunday Morning Bible
Study. All are
welcome! Join us in
person or streamed
Live

Worship
10:30am - 11:45am
Worship our God with
us. Sing, pray, share,
and hear the word of
God. All are welcome
in person or streamed
live.

25 26 27

Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Evening Bible Class at
our normal meeting
location. Join us in
person or online!

28 29 30

Women Abiding in
Joy
12:00pm - 12:30pm
This is a women's
study/vlog lead by
Toni Nicholes. All
ladies welcome to
listen live and
comment.

31

Bible Study
9:30am - 10:20am
Sunday Morning Bible
Study. All are
welcome! Join us in
person or streamed
Live

Worship
10:30am - 11:45am
Worship our God with
us. Sing, pray, share,
and hear the word of
God. All are welcome
in person or streamed
live.

Category Key
Gospel Meeting

Online

Studies

Worship Assemblies
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